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Congratulations, Valerie!

You have successfully completed the NYS Citizen Public Health Training Program.
This training program was developed as a collaboration between Cornell University
and New York State. The New York State Department of Health will send your NYS
Citizens Public Health Leader Certificate to you via email in the next 60 days. If you
have questions about your NYS certificate, please send your inquiry to:
CitizenPHTrainingCertificate@health.ny.gov.

Thank you for your interest and dedication to public health in NYS. We hope you will
share your experience with others in your community and continue to educate yourself
and others on the evolving issues in public health.

Sincerely,
The Cornell University Public Health Team



